
     China Pacific Holdings Ltd 

  

  Notice of Public Information Meeting – Application for Rezoning  

    6488 Renfrew Road – Peachland 

 

Dear Neighbour 

This letter is to advise you that an application has been made to the District of Peachland for the 
property shown on the map below. A public information meeting is being hosted to provide the public 
with information on the application. 

 

      MEETING DATE AND LOCATION 

WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 26TH 2025 

6.00 pm – 7.30pm 

           The Little Schoolhouse 

1898 Brandon Ave. Peachland, BC 

 

 
    

An application has been made to the District of Peachland to rezone the site from RR-1, Rural 
Residential to RM-2, Multi Unit Infill Residential. 

Any Questions – Please Contact 

Grant Taylor – President – China Pacific Holdings Ltd 

grant.chinapacific@gmail.com 




